
Classroom
Mrs. Clark’s

Important News

What does it mean? 

Information about our Sealife Center Trip on 
May 9th is in your child’s Friday Folder. Please 
read the information carefully and email or call 
if you have any questions. 
Please be at the school by 6:30 so that we can 
be loaded and ready to go by 6:45. 
We took our last walk to the creek of the 
school year today with Ms. Katie. We reviewed 
the internal and external anatomy of salmon. 
This summer, see how much your child can tell 
you when y’all go fishing! They also received an 
Ident-i-Card to identify the fish they catch. 
What a great way to use what they’ve learned 
outdoors!

• To use good judgment.

Lifelong Guideline and/or Life-skill of the Week: Common Sense

4/29-5/3

Upcoming Info
4/29 Kenai Library Visits
5/1 Community Walking Field Trip

APC Meeting 4:00
5/2 KWF Classroom Lessons
5/3 Bike Rodeo

End of Year BBQ 5:00-7:00
5/6 PTA Meeting 4:00
5/9 Clark/Hanson Trip to Sealife Center
5/14 3rd/4th Beach Day
5/15 Field Day
5/16 Science Day;  Last Day of School-
Cold Lunch needed

Contact Info: hclark@kpbsd.k12.ak.us//907-283-0804


